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Mr. William Ambrose
Global Head of Ownership Strategies
NBIM

16 February 2015

Norwegian OECD National Contact Point’s invites to meeting concerning the request for Review
regarding NBIM’s investments in Crown Holdings and Daewoo International

Dear Mr. William Ambrose

With reference to previous correspondence regarding NBIM’s investments in Crown Holdings and
Daewoo International, we would like to invite NBIM to a meeting before finalizing our draft of an initial
assessment. We appreciate that NBIM issued a sustainability report in February 2015 and submitted
comments on the request for Review and draft Initial Assessment. We were also pleased to be invited to
the closed meeting at NBIM 10 February 2015 in which NBIM elaborated further on the said report for
representatives from different Ministries.

We stand with our earlier promise, that if we find NBIM’s system for due diligence assessments satisfying
in accordance with the OECD Guiding Principles, we are willing to reject similar complaints in the future.
In order to keep that promise, NBIM should demonstrate its current system of due diligence and be
prepared to confirm progress on its system in the future.

We suggest a meeting next week in one of the following time slots: 24/2 any time, 25/2 between 11am
and 2.30pm, or 27/2 before noon or after 2pm. The NCP awaits a response on NBIM’s availability for a
meeting as soon as possible, and no later than 22 February 2015.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Norwegian OECD NCP Secretariat at
phone number tel: +47 953 32 190 or by email OECDNCP@mfa,no.

Yours sincerely,

Hans Petter Graver

Chair — Norwegian OECD National Contact Point for Responsible Business Conduct



